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As a farmer/businessman that owns three diesel trucks, if find the current upcoming 

regulation very offensive, and unworkable.  Agriculture, and product movement is 

dependent on Diesel power equipment whether it be tractors, or trucks.  Electric 

vehicles or equipment is un-feasible due to the lack of infrastructure now or in the 

future. 

I see no possible way for complete changes to our fossil fuel vehicles and equipment 

to be made in any kind of equitable situation. 

 

I would be in favor the the proposed bill, and feel it should be passed! 

 

It's hard enough to keep a farm or business running without rules and regulations that 

make the whole thing harder and economically un-feasible. 
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